
From:
To: Economics and Governance Committee
Subject: Extension of Emergency Powers
Date: Wednesday, 7 July 2021 9:08:38 AM

I object strongly to the extension of the emergency powers currently exercised by the
Queensland Government. Some of the restrictions it has already imposed on citizens have
been against medical advice and common sense not to mention human compassion. It is
about time that our State Government stopped treating citizens as imbeciles unable to think
for themselves. Such extension goes against democratic rights and freedoms and only
expresses the arrogance and power-hungry nature of the current government.
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